
AVON TOWNSHIP 
 

Absentee Ballots 
 
Notice is hereby given to qualified voters of Avon Township, County of 
Stearns, State of Minnesota, that the Clerk’s Office, 16881 Queens 
Road, Avon (MN), will be open on Saturday, March 7, 2015, from 10 
AM – 12:00 PM to accept absentee ballots.  
 
Stephen Saupe 
Avon Township Clerk 
 
Published in the Enterprise Wednesday February 25 & March 4, 2015. 
 


